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3.12.2020 
 
Dear Friends of The Arts, 
 
During this time of uncertainty surrounding COVID-19, we want to make you aware of the 
following precautions we are taking to ensure the safety of all of our patrons, artists, and staff. 
 

Like many of you, we are monitoring this virus closely and look to the CDC and the Department 
of Health for information about its impact and guidance on preventing the spread of the virus.  
As part of The Sarasota County School District, the Venice Performing Arts Center has been 
receiving additional cleaning and sanitizing from the custodial staff employed by the district.  
Additionally, sanitizing is completed by VIPA’s staff at the beginning and end of every event. 
Per CDC guidelines, we also ask that patrons stay home if they are sick or have a sick family 
member at home. 
 
At this time, we will continue with events as planned.  If, however, you do not feel it is in your 
best interest to attend an event, please contact the appropriate box office and we will do our 
best to accommodate your needs: 
 
Shen Yun ……………………………………………………………………………… 888.974.3698 
The Venice Symphony ………………………………………………………………  941.207.8822 
All Other Events At The VPAC …………………………………………………….   941.218.3779 
 
All of the organizations that regularly offer programs in The Venice Performing Arts Center are 
local non-profits, and we greatly appreciate the support of our community.  In this trying time, 
we hope you will consider making a donation in lieu of canceling your tickets to an event, and 
that you will consider supporting your local arts organizations during The Giving Challenge on 
April 28th and 29th, 2020. 
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